
Thank you to the families who came to the community walk on Saturday. We
enjoyed a sunny, sociable and slightly windy walk with a stop for cake and

tea at Brabourne vineyard.

We hope lots more of you will get involved and support our fundraising
efforts for the monkey bars by getting your children’s exercise miles

sponsored by family and friends. 
Please log the children’s miles and sponsorship on the forms that have

come home this week and let the class teacher know how many miles you
have put in on the dates below, so that we can put our joint journey from

the UK to Germany on the map :

Money for
Miles

Fundraiser 

Friday, 19th April
Friday, 26th April

Thank you - from the PTA


